Guyana’s EITI head visits British High Commissioner
GYEITI National Coordinator Dr Prem Misir on Wednesday April 20, 2022, met with British High Commissioner Jane Miller at her residence. They discussed her EITI experiences in Africa and said that she would share these experiences to enhance the effectiveness of GYEITI. The discussion also focused, among other things, on its strategic vision, strategic priorities, strategy/structure/staffing, beneficial ownership, role of the Multi-Stakeholder Group (MSG), reconciliation, public benefit, its relationship to SDGs, quality of data collection, status of the 2019 Independent Administrator (IA) report, and schedule of completing the IA 2020 report.
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